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Join us to save legal aid 
Friday 12 December

On Friday 12 December the High Court will hear our legal 
challenge against the domestic violence gateways for 
family law legal aid.
 
Join us at a demonstration outside the Royal Courts of 
Justice on the Strand, London WC2A 2LL at 9.30am to 
help us raise awareness of the impact the legal aid cuts 
are having on women affected by violence.
 
Bring banners, whistles, colleagues and friends!
 
If you can’t be there, follow events on the day on Twitter 
at the #savelegalaid #ibelieveher. You can take your own 
jelfie in support of the campaign. Print out the attached 
and take a selfie or a team photo and upload it to Twitter 
to join the campaign.
 
Find out more about the case and out campaign 
here http://rightsofwomen.org.uk/get-involved/cam-
paign-with-us/#legal%20aid
 
Please circulate this through your networks.
 
We look forward to seeing you there and thank you  
for your support of our campaign on this vital issue  
for women.


